July 5, 2018

Barbara Dykes Erlichman
Deputy Hearing Examiner

City of Seattle Office of the Hearing Examiner
P.O. Box 94729

Seattle, WA 98124-4729

RE:

In the Matter of the Appeals of The Four Seasons Hotel Seattle, et al.
Hearing Examiner Files HC-18-001 through 18-007
Department Reference 3079782

Dear Ms. Erlichman:

Appellant Four Seasons Hotel Seattle has resolved its appeal with the City of Seattle in this matter
and is withdrawing its appeal.

Sincerely,

Michael Pedder
General Manager

(206) 749-7002
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